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•Every elementary school will hold a Virtual Promotion Ceremony
with PowerPoint display of student pictures (student selected or
school picture). Schools may use WeVideo or PowerPoint to display
images
 
•All promotion ceremonies will be pre-recorded and will be no more
than 30 minutes..
 
•Every ceremony will have Principal closing remarks.
 
•NPS Media Team will make opening and closing slide for each
school.
 
•All schools will mail Promotion Certificates with Report Cards
 
•Parents MUST complete photo release form for student
participation via Google Doc link. The ITRTs will copy the link which
can be accessed on each school's website, Google Classroom, and
Class Dojo.
 
•All ceremonies can be accessed on the NPS YouTube Channel and
School Websites!

The Virtual Fifth Grade Promotion
P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T S

To Celebrate Our Scholars...Our Parents...and

Honor this Milestone!!

#Classof2027 #MiddleSchoolAwaits


